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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     James Nash

Comment:
I believe inthe original intent of the copyright law. I also believe that the 
extensions of copyright time that have been granted are wrong. The Sonny Bono  and 
DMCA acts have been corporate welfare, certainly nothing that promotes and 
encourages creativity.
Please help rectify some past mistakes and insure the availability of unencumbered 
material for the future
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